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Y.= G. ECXEOFF 
Director 
Di'.)10:LeLtic, Legal, and 
Fiscal Records Division 

January 29, 1969 

GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 

National Archives and Records Service 
Washington, D.C. 20408 

Mr. Gary Elche.rd Schcener 
Box,392 Mayo Hosnital 
MinneaDolis, Minnesota 55455 

Dear Mr. Schoener: 

This is in reply to your letter of December 30, 19680  concerning documents 
missing from the numbered document file of the Warren Commission. 

These documents were? 
 missing from the file when we received the records 

of the Commission. ie ca sometimes locate missing documents in the 
exhibits or other files of the Commission. If you will furnish the 
=lathers of documents ih which you are interested, we will try to locate 
them. 

We furnish information concerning the guidelines under which :particular 
documents are withheld from research when we receive request for this 
in 	Documents withheld from research are to be reviewed in 1970, 
in 1975, and thereafter at ten year intervals. 

Keep Freedom in Tour Future With U.S. Savings Bonds 


